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Ottawa, Jamary 15, 1916.

Dr. Otto Klots,
Dominion astronomical Observatory,
Ottawa.

Dear Dr. Xlotz:

I have received this moming, aund am looking forward
with interest to reading tomorrow, your article om ‘Aurora,
“arth Currents, and Uagnetic Disturbamces’'. I much appreciate
your kindness in sending me this article.

Ufily on Taesdsy last I was discussing with a friend
the phenomenon of the isurors. and I am indeed glad to have

something scientifically accurate concerning it.

Yours sincerely,

W. L. MACKENZIE KING
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